
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 
17.4.18 

SATs meeting for Y2 
parents 2:45pm 

Friday 
20.04.18 

NO celebration 
assembly today 
 
Y4’s to Coronation 
Park 

Monday 
23.04.18 

Full Governing Body 
meeting 3pm 

Wednesday 
25.04.18 

Kielder meeting for all 
Y4 parents 3pm 

Thursday 
26.04.18 

Y1 lead family worship 
9am 

Tuesday  
8.05.18 

Bag2School collection 

Thursday 
10.05.18 

Y4 lead family worship 
9am 

Friday  
25.05.18 

School closes for half-
term 
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Congratulations to these children who were 100% 
Attendance winners for Spring Term! 

Reception Class 2 Class 3 

Lewis Isla Caelin 

Louisa Dylan Karolina 

Ashton Asia Connor 

 Aston Maja 

 Riley Miley 

 Ryan  

 
Welcome back! 
Welcome back to everyone! The Summer term is a very busy time in 
school with final assessments being made and our Y4’s preparing for 
their transition to middle school and the excitement of Kielder!! 
 
Uniform 
Summer uniform may be worn (shorts/red & white dress) black school 
shoes must still be worn and it’s always a good idea to have a coat!  
Please note earrings must not be worn in school, if ears are newly 
pierced they must be covered with plasters every day until they are 
able to come out. 
During the Summer term we walk to our swimming lessons every 
Monday so please ensure your child has a coat. 
 
Achievements outside school 
Congratulations to Mabel who gained her 400metre swimming badge & 
Isla and Evie who successfully completed their Primary Ballet exam!  Do 
let us know if your child has any successes we can share! 
 
Easter Reflection 
Thank you to everyone who joined us for this at the end of the Spring 
term.  The children told the story beautifully. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

IMPORTANT DATES THIS HALF TERM 
  

The month of May is dedicated to Our Lady 
 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 
(10 May) 

After his Resurrection, Jesus appeared to his 
disciples over a period of forty days. 

Ascension Day is when we celebrate Jesus’ 
return to his Father in Heaven. 

 
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

(20 May) 
This is the day we celebrate the coming of 

the Holy Spirit and the birthday of the 
Church. 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
 

  A representative from Marie Curie will 
collect all the glasses this Thursday 
so please bring any donations in to  

School before then. 

Thank you!   

Year of Mary 
We continue to follow our  
‘Year of Mary’ in school  
and our Mary bag will  
continue to make its’  
way to every child’s home.  
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